
 
Dear Kerby Families, 
 
 
Happy New Year!  Now that the holidays are behind us and we are beginning a new year, it is a great time to think about goal setting with your 
children.  Using the information you received from your child’s teacher at conferences, as well as their first report card, children as young as  
Kindergarten can sit down with an adult to create academic, behavior, or personal goals to focus on over the coming months.  Creating goals with 
your child will help them to take ownership of their progress and encourage them to self-monitor in the months to come.  Also, writing the goals 
down and displaying them in a prominent place at home so you can discuss them periodically will help the children to take responsibility for the 
goals they selected.  
 
As you sit down to begin to discuss possible goal areas, here are some questions you may want to consider discussing with your child: 
 
Academic Goals: 

 What at school makes you feel best about yourself as a student? 
 What would you like to accomplish this year in reading, writing, math, etc.? 
 Is there a subject area in which you don’t feel as motivated to succeed? 
 What are you doing at home that helps you be more successful at school? 
 
Behavior/Social Goals: 

 How do you feel your behavior at school has been so far this year? 
 Do you try to be a Kerby “fresh fish” every day? 
 Is there a particular time of day that it is more difficult for you than others? 
 Could you be better organized with your school materials? 
 Are you a good friend to ALL students at Kerby? 
 
Personal Goals: 

 When you aren’t in school, what makes you feel the happiest (are you most passionate about)? 
 Would you like to get better at a sport, instrument, dance, etc.? 
 Are you respectful to siblings/friends/parents? 
 Do you treat others as you would like to be treated? 
 
There are great places to start when beginning the discussion of goals with your child.  Once the 2018 goals have been set, it would be beneficial 
to revisit them regularly, check in with your kids on their progress, and modify or change them as necessary.  Feel free to ask me if you have any 
questions or would like more information on goal setting with elementary-aged kids. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Delgado 
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 Jan. 15  No School All Day—Martin Luther King, Jr. Day Observed 
 Jan. 16  Grade 5 Parent Meeting at Brownell—7 PM 
 Jan. 18  Kerby Diversity Meeting—6:30 PM—Library 
    Kindergarten Information Night— 7 PM at all Elem. Schools 
 Jan. 19  Students 11:36 Dismissal No School PM—Staff Development 
 Jan. 25  Kerby PTO Meeting—6:30 PM—Art Room 
 Jan. 26  Family Game Night—6 PM—Learning Gizmos 
 Feb. 13  Jump Rope for Heart—9-10:30 All Kdg 
    Jump Rope for Heart—1:30-3 PM All 3rd 
 Feb. 15  Jump Rope for Heart—9-10:30 All 1st & Price 1/2 
    Jump Rope for Heart—1:30-3 All 4th & Gerlach 3/4 
 Feb. 16  Jump Rope for Heart—9-10:30 All 2nd 
    Jump Rope for Heart—2-3:30 All 5th 
 Feb. 19-23  No School—Mid-Winter Break 
 Feb. 26  School Resumes 9:05 AM—Late Start 
 Mar. 30-Apr. 6 No School—Spring Break 
 Apr. 9  School Resumes 9:05 AM—Late Start 

SCHOOL CLOSING INFORMATION 
 
This time of year there are always questions about how the decision is made to close 
the school district or cancel events and activities. When deciding whether to close 
schools here are some of the factors that are taken into consideration: 
 

Amount and type of snow 
When the snow falls, and when the snowfall is expected to end 

Ability to clear parking lots and sidewalks around school 
Freezing rain and the effect on roads, power lines and tree limbs 

 
More information on how this decision is made can be found on our website. 

 
Parents/guardians always have the right to keep their children at home if they do not 
believe they should be going to school because of weather conditions.  With cold 
weather upon us, please be sure to label all of your children’s winter gear. 

Guidelines to Follow for Students Who Are Out Ill 
 
When your child is out ill for flu, fever, etc., always follow the 24 hour rule.  Students 
should be free of any illness for 24 hours before returning to school.  This will help to 
stop the spread of viruses to other students and our staff.  Please remember to call the 
office if your child has a contagious disease, (i.e. strep throat) so we can send notices 
home to parents to watch for those particular symptoms. 



JANUARY ART ROOM UPDATE 

Thank you to families who have donated baby wipes 
for easier clean-up in the art room! 

 
Kindergarten: We have finished our sculpture Snow Men, our 3-D Paper 
Sculptures and are starting our Native American blankets. 

1st:  We are finishing up our “Why is Blue Dog Blue” painting, and begin 
exploring the Art of Japan with Koi fish. 

2nd: We have finished the Birch Trees and our Frank Stella 2D to 3D art-
work. We are now starting our Aboriginal Animal Art. 

3rd: Students have finished their Molas from Panama and currently are 
starting their clay Alebrije, then on to their Peruvian Inca Masks in Metal. 

4th: Students finished their amazing Textured Winter Landscapes, and 
are wrapping up their African Mask Relief Sculpture with Kente Cloth and 
moving on to clay. 

5th: Students finished up their Textured winter landscapes and are now 
beginning their clay coil pots. 

Stay Tuned for More Kerby Art Room News! 

Ms. Maday 

 
 

What are the times that a student is considered absent or tardy for the AM or PM? 
 

Monday—A student is marked tardy if they arrive after 9:10 but before 10:15 for AM 
instruction or after 12:46 but before 1:45 for PM instruction.  A student is marked ab-
sent if they arrive after 10:15 in the AM, or after 1:45 in the PM. 
 
Tuesday-Friday—A student is marked tardy if they arrive after 8:25 but before 9:30 for 
AM instruction or after 12:26 and before 1:30 for PM instruction.  A student is marked 
absent if they arrive after 9:30 in the AM, or after 1:30 in the PM. 
 




















